
PUMPKIN DECORATING CONTEST

Hosted by the Parent Association

St. Anthony students are invited to participate

in the annual Pumpkin Decorating Contest

Wednesday, October 14th.
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The pumpkins will be displayed in the

“GOURD GALLERY” Exhibit at our

Open House Event on October 18th.

Prizes will be awarded to the 3 most creative

pumpkins in both lower and upper elementary.

No pumpkins may be carved or pierced!

Pumpkins must be decorated at home.

Wednesday, October 14th: Bring in your decorated pumpkin

 Monday, October 19th: Pumpkins must be taken home
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